
Vidyasagar Shishu Niketan 

Notice 

20.03.2024 

This is to inform all concerned that like previous sessions, our school transport service will also 

be available (for High School) in the next session 2024-2025. The students who want to avail the 

transport facility as new students for the session 2024-2025 must contact the High School office 

by 22nd March, 2024 from 11a.m to 3 p.m. The students who were availing the service but do not 

want to continue this service must also contact the school office on the said date and time. 

The students those who want to continue, need not come to office. 

                                                                                                                                                                                                           

Sd/-   

Principal 


